
 

  
  
  

 11/07/2023 
 
H.E. António Guterres 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

Dear Secretary-General, 

Canada Nickel, a Canadian junior exploration company, is a firm supporter of the Ten Principles of the 

United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment, and anti-corruption. These 

Principles form the foundation of our strategic decision making, providing unwavering guidance and 

purpose to our day-to-day operations and individual performances.  

This letter serves as our commitment to the meaningful and continued integration of the Principles into 

all facets of our business. We will fulfill our responsibilities as a partner in the global pursuit of the UN 

Sustainable Development Goals, and make our commitments and intentions known to our Indigenous 

Nations, stakeholders, partners, and the broader public.  

Aligned with our own intentions towards transparency, open dialogue, and accountability, we commit to 

providing a Communication on Progress addressing our company’s efforts to implement the Ten 

Principles. Beginning in the calendar year following our commitment to the UN Global Compact, and 

annually thereafter, Canada Nickel will provide a Communication on Progress incorporating: 

- A statement signed by the chief executive expressing continued commitment to the UN Global 

Compact and its principles, distinct from the letter of commitment to join the UN Global 

Compact. 

- Completion of the online questionnaire of the Communication on Progress disclosing our 

continuous efforts to integrate and address the Ten Principles through our business 

performance, strategy, and targets, and our ongoing contributions to the Sustainable 

Development Goals.  

Canada Nickel prioritizes the health, wellbeing, and prosperity of our environment, our communities, 

and the global ecosystem at all times. Our commitment to the UN Global Compact marks a tremendous 

stride in our pursuit of sustainable development objectives, fostering accountability and enabling 

valuable contributions to global, collaborative sustainability initiatives.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr. Mark Selby 
CEO 


